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I SUPPORT [HB 2287]. 

 

The Appraiser Certification and Licensure Board, at the time of this Testimony, is 

Honorable and we are indeed fortunate for their continued service. 

 

Members of the aforementioned Board are well suited for 'determining specified 

registration and certification for appraisal management companies.' 

 

Good Job! 

 

David S. Wall 

 

Mr. Oregon Concurs... 

 

 

 


